
Recommendation #03 from the Office of Associated Students of 

Porterville College  

Request for the ASPC ID Card Price Increase to a $10.00 per semester fee and transition 

into an opt-out process.  

WHEREAS, the Associated Students of Porterville College (ASPC) is vested with the 

authority to be the voice of the student body; and  

WHEREAS, ASPC has implemented the ASPC ID Card funding program to maintain 

and strengthen existing programs as well as to establish new programs that will enhance the 

student academic and student life experiences at Porterville College (PC). 

WHEREAS, PC Students are eligible to purchase an ASPC card when students pay a 

$10 ASPC ID card fee each fall and spring semester. 

WHEREAS, not all students may have the funds available to purchase the ASPC ID 

Card; 

WHEREAS, students will need to opt out of purchasing the ASPC ID card by using 

the written appeal procedure or policy regarding streamlining the refunds of the ASPC ID 

card; 

WHEREAS, the funds collected by the ASPC ID card directly affect the ASPC 

Annual Budget; 

THEREFORE WE RECOMMEND, that the Associated Students of Porterville College formally 

request the Office of the President of Porterville College to allow for the current ASPC ID card price to 

be increased from $7.50 a semester to a $10.00 per semester fee.  

THEREFORE WE RECOMMEND, that the current opt-in option for purchasing the ASPC ID 

card be transitioned into an opt-out process.  

Selena Monzon  Advisor J. Sandoval  5 October 2024 


